
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders.  

 

We are down to our final week of online learning. While this has been a difficult couple of 

months, I do want you all to know how proud I am of our students and our staff. Please stay 

focused during this final week and if you are behind on a few assignments, take this opportunity 

to get caught up. 

 

We are excited to recognize our 8th graders this coming Wednesday, June 3rd with a drive 

through celebration. Teachers are sending out times and instructions so make sure to pay close 

attention to communications from them. That information will also be on our website and 

Facebook page as well as my weekly email update.   

▪ Times: 

• Gonzalez/Pendleton/Mata/Brown Team 11-1  

• Gunter/Lickwala/VanDeventer/Skinkle Team 2-4  

• Bishop/Gurney/Medlin/Powell team 5-7 

▪ Instructions for the celebration  

• Each 8th grader needs to be on the passenger side of the car. 

• Each 8th grader is allowed 1 car only in their party. 

• We will follow the normal car rider route. 

• There will be two stations at the covered walkway for you to 

stop...staff will help direct you to those spots. 

• For safety and to follow state guidelines, pertaining to outdoor 

gatherings, no one will be allowed to park in the parking lot or get 

out of their cars. 

 

We will have a drop off and pick up times for students to bring library books and other school 

items and to pick any personal items left in lockers beginning Thursday, June 11th. We will send 

out times once those are finalized. 

 

Well, we miss you hope to see you soon! 

 

Go Tigers! 
 


